
 
 

 
 

Cost-Sharing Agreement for Paratransit Services 
 
The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) seeks authorization for the 
Director of Transportation to execute a new Cost-Sharing Agreement for Paratransit Services 
between the City and the Bay Area Rapid Transit District (BART), through the SFMTA, under 
which BART will reimburse the SFMTA for providing BART’s ADA paratransit services within San 
Francisco for a retroactive period, with nine one-year automatic renewal options, for a 
maximum term of 10 years; and authorization for the Director of Transportation to submit the 
Agreement to the Board of Supervisors for approval.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not a “project” under CEQA pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Sections 15060(c) and 15378(b) because the action would 
not result in a direct or a reasonably foreseeable indirect 
physical change to the environment. 
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